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17 October 2023

School 

Uniform Donations

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are asking for donations of any school uniform or PE kit that your child has grown out of that could be reused as part of our second-
hand school uniform shop. We are specifically requesting Blazers, Ties, Skirts and Girls PE Tops.

The uniform would need to be clean and in good condition.

Please bring any donations to reception or ask your child to bring them to Student Services.

Kind regards

School Office
Goldington Academy


